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Strategic	Planning	Chair	

	
	
Since	taking	over	the	Position	on	September	1st,	I	have	been	gathering	information	
and	learning	how	the	Strategic	Planning	Chair	can	assist	our	Athletes,	Coaches	and	
Volunteers.		Specifically,	how	to	assist	in	determining	the	best	way	to	structure	our	
Organization	and	position	it	for	the	future.	
	
One	of	the	tasks	I	inherited	was	to	implement	PVS	achieving	LEAP-3	Certification	
with	USA	Swimming.		With	this	in	mind,	a	full-day	LSC	Governance	and	LEAP	
Workshop	was	held	in	December	with	the	Board	and	other	shareholders.		USA	
Swimming	offered	the	services	of	Jane	Grosser	as	facilitator	of	the	Workshop.		The	
result	was	a	streamlined	Vision	and	Mission	Statement,	as	well	as	significant	
progress	toward	achieving	LEAP-3	Certification.		A	follow-up	Session	is	currently	
being	scheduled	with	Ms.	Grosser,	most	likely	in	September.	
	
Another	project	was	the	production	of	a	Master	Calendar	for	PVS,	which	includes	all	
major	competitions,	as	well	as	dates	critical	to	the	LSC’s	Governance.		This	Calendar	
is	in	final	testing	and	will	be	available	for	all	Members	via	a	link	on	our	Web	Site	by	
the	end	of	May.	
	
I	look	forward	to	your	ideas	and	suggestions	as	the	Strategic	Planning	function	
moves	forward	over	the	coming	months.		
	
Dave	DiNardo	
Strategic	Planning	Chair	
301-520-6209	
dave.dinardo@gmail.com		


